
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
scheduled for February 8, 2021 is cancelled due to inclement weather. 
 
A Special Meeting of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission will be 
scheduled at a later date. 
 
Notification was placed on the Atrium Informational Monitor in the ODOT 
Building, on the glass doors on the north side of the ODOT Building, and 
sent to the Secretary of State in accordance with 25 O.S. Section 311. 


